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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361, and 50-362 
Withdrawal of Merger Amendment Request of Southern California Edison 
Company and San Diego Gas & Electric Company 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Units 1, 2, and 3 

Reference: April 28, 1989, letter from K. P. Baskin (SCE) to Document Control 
Desk, "Merger of Southern California Edison Company and San Diego 
Gas & Electric Company," San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, 
Units 1, 2, and 3.  

On May 8, 1991, the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC), voted to 
deny the merger between Southern California Edison (SCE) and San Diego Gas & 
Electric (SDG&E). After reviewing the decision, SCE and SDG&E will not appeal 
the CPUC decision. SCE and SDG&E have agreed to terminate the merger 
agreement and withdraw pending regulatory approval requests. Accordingly, SCE 
hereby withdraws the merger amendment request submitted to the NRC on April 
28, 1989 (Referenced). SCE extends its appreciation to the NRC staff for 
their efforts expended during this two-year long process.  

If you have any additional questions, please let me know.  

Very truly yours, 

cc: J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator, NRC Region V 
C. W. Caldwell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, Units 1, 2, and 3 
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